> Kimberly-Clark

Dear Costco Member,

Kimberly-Clark has initiated a voluntary product recall on Cottonelle® Flushable Wipes sold by Costco
due to the discovery of possible microbial activity on the wipes.

Costco records indicate that you purchased Cottonelle Flushable Wipes 10 PK (Costco item number
#1205611) between February 14, 2020 and October 8, 2020.

Should you have any concerns, please contact us online at Cottonelle.com using the “Contact Us” button
on our website, or call our Consumer Services line at 1-800-414-0165, Monday - Friday 8 am - 9 pm CT,
with the product readily available.

If you have any of the Cottonelle® Flushable Wipes 10 PK product remaining, please discontinue use and
return it to your local Costco for a full refund.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.
Thank you,

The Kimberly-Clark Corporation
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